
Targeted Services and Zeros Aren’t Permitted Programs (ZAP)
These programs are in place to help struggling students make progess towards academic achievement.  Both 
programs are held on Tuesday and Thursday after school from 3:15 - 4:15.  Students and parents will be contacted 
via letter if they will be required to attend the Targeted Services program.  The ZAP program is in place for students 
who fail to complete class assginments.  Teachers may ZAP a student, requiring him/her to stay after school on the 
next Tuesday or Thursday.  Parents will be contacted.


